

VIII. Rewrite the sentences, beginning with the word given . (1 pt)

1/ Would you open the door, please ? (Rewrite the sentence using the word given)

..... ?

2/ To talk to him is boring. (Rewrite the sentence using the word given)

.....

IX/ Using the words in the box to gap the blanks. (1.m)

place explained rules America

Hoa, Nga and her cousin Nhi were bored so Nga suggested that they play a game called 20 questions. She (3)..... the (4)..... and then the girls started to play. Nga thought of a place and she gave the others a clue by saying that it wasn't in Vietnam. Nhi found out the (6)..... was in (7)..... Hoa thought it was the Golden Gate Bridge, but that is in San Francisco. Nhi was right when she said it was the Statue of Liberty.

2. Answer the questions (1m)

a. Is the Golden Gate Bridge in San Francisco ?

.....

b. Who gave the others a clue ?

.....

X. Read the text

The ancient town of Hoi An lies on the River Thu Bon, more than 30 kilometres to the south of Da Nang. Occupied by early western traders, Hoi An was one of the major old-time commercial ports of South Asia in the 16th century.

Hoi An is famous for old temples, pagodas, tiled-roof houses and narrow streets. Tourists can visit the relics of Sa Huynh and Cham civilizations. They can also enjoy the beautiful scenery of the River Thu Bon, Cua Dai Beach, ect. In recent years, Hoi An has become a very popular tourist destination in Vietnam. Importantly, the committee of the World Heritages of UNESCO officially certified Hoi An as a World Heritage Site in 1999.

1. True/ False (2.m)

- a. It's more than 30 kilometres to the south of Danang.
- b. The ancient town of Hoi An lies on Han river.
- c. Hoi An is famous for old temples, pagodas, tiled-roof houses and narrow streets.
- d. Hoi An wasn't recognized by UNESCO as a World Heritage Site

2. Answer the questions (1m)

- a. How far is Hoi An from Danang?

.....
.....

- b. Was Hoi An recognized by UNESCO as a World Heritage Site in 1899?

.....
.....

XI/ Choose the best answer (3pts)

1. I like the flowers from Da Lat.

a. import b. imported c. importing d. to import

2. Would you mind if I?

a. smoked b. smoke c. to smoke d. smoking

3. Vegetables can be reused to make

a. leather b. metal c. toys d. compost

4. John is interested the history of Vietnam

a. at b. on c. in d. of

5. The car toys from drink cans are cheap.

a. make b. making c. made d. to make

6. Do you mind the door ?

a. close b. to close c. closed d. closing

7. Which one is ? milk or orange juice?

a. better b. good c. the best d. well

8. Cool the burn immediately so as to the tissue damage.

a. ease b. injure c. minimize d. maximize

9. Milk to the house by the milkman every day.
 a. brings b. is bring c. is brought d. has brought
10. People throw millions of drink cans every year.
 a. away b. out c. at d. off
- 11..... you mind if i use your phone?
 a. Do b. Would c. Will d. Are
12. Calm please. Can you tell me what happened?
 a. on b. down c. up d. to

XII/ Supply the correct form of the words in parenthese(2pts)

- 1/ The boy (play) soccer is Nam
- 2/ Would you mind if I (turn) on the TV.
- 3/ I promise I (study) harder.
- 4/ It's difficult (repair) this bike.

XIII/ Rewrite the sentences(2pts)

- 1/ They built a new house last year.

A new

- 2/ To talk to him is boring.

It's boring

- 3/ Would you open the door, please ?

Would you mind
 ?

- 4/ He climbed up the tree because he wanted to get the better view.

He climbed up the tree in order to

XIV/ Read the passage below and answer the questions (1pt).

Last week Tim and his family came to Viet nam for their holidays. Hoa met them at the airport to take them to Ha Noi. On the way toward Ha Noi by taxi, they enjoyed the rural beautiful sights of Viet nam such as a buffalo, rice

paddies, sugar canes... Tim suggested to take a photo of that scenery and Hoa agreed.

1/ Who came to Viet Nam last week?

.....

...

2/ How did they travel to Ha Noi from the airport?

.....